
 
It is my opinion that EL #2e is in compliance.  The remainder of my statement is for further 
consideration. 

A.  In the event the Board should be called into executive session to establish continuity 
and communication with the successor(s). 
B.  Communication seems to exist however, there must be additional communication to 
ensure stability of MSD. 
C.  We are quite fortunate to have an individual on staff that will be able to assume the 
responsibility of providing MSD continuity of vision, priorities, and pursuit of our 
ENDS. 
D.  Make an announcement to staff and community to alleviate any misconceptions. 
E.  ESD contact person included in Board discussion. 

 
Thanks, 
Greg Neff 
 

I find Superintendent Walker's monitoring report on EL2e Emergency Superintendent 
Succession to be in compliance. The weekly meetings with the intended successor, keeping her 
advised on current projects and timelines, is especially important. Continued coordination with 
NCESD is of equal importance. We are fortunate to have a successor who holds a superintendent 
certification.  

Robin Bloch  

 

I have read the attached changes to the "emergency superintendent succession" policy and agree 
with the changes- In compliance 
 
Susie 
 

 


